
GRINDELAND Joan 

From: COLVILLE Erik 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday, December 29, 2014 9:03 AM 
Gatekeepers Utility 

Subject: RE: Advice 14-25A--New Filing Received--Tracking #23074 

Joan, 

I looked through the revised filing. It matches what NWN discussed at the public meeting and is therefore acceptable as 
filed. Thank you. 

Erik Colville, P.E. I Sr. Utility Analyst I Oregon Public Utility Commission 
3930 Fairview Industrial Drive SE I Salem, OR 97302-1088 I : 503-378-6360 J Ill: 503-373-7752 I 
:erik.colville@state.or.us 

-----Original Message-----
From: GRINDELAND Joan On Behalf Of Gatekeepers Utility 
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2014 2:34 PM 
To: COLVILLE Erik 
Subject: FW: Advice 14-25A--New Filing Received--Tracking #23074 

Thanks! 

-----Original Message-----
From: PUCEfiling.Notification@state.or.us [mailto:PUCEfiling.Notification@state.or.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2014 2:25 PM 
To: Gatekeepers Utility; Gatekeepers Hearings 
Subject: Advice 14-25A--New Filing Received--Tracking #23074 

Description: Compliance Filing - NW Natural's OPUC Advice No. 14-25A, Revisions to Schedule T 

New filing from: Kelley Miller (kelley.miller@nwnatural.com ). 
Tracking#: 23074 
Date of Filing: 12/23/2014 
Type of Filing: TARIFFS - GAS 
Advice#: 14-25A 

Click on this link to view the document(s): 

\\opuc-fileprint\agency\agency\biza pps\tem p\ Tracking2307 4\ 
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